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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:42 PM 
To: jsonderm@hotmail.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. Sonderman, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

"T3 
Cheryl Roberto 

- i W M " P > ' r * ^ — ' - • — • • • • • ' " " " • • — ' . , . - . - „ . - . . ™ - , . . . . ••••-•-•-•-•-••••-.••••-•••-•-••-•-•-•••••-•-•••-•-••-•••••-••-••••-••-•-••-•-••-•-.^ p i r r r . ^ 

0 o d ^ From: isonderm(S)hotmail.com rmailto:isonderm(ia)hotmail.coml ^ -̂  
b i H *" Sent: Wednesday, November 16,20117:17 PM O _ 
o" § S B To: Roberto, Cheryl ^ g 
9. 1 1 1 Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work g o 

oo, __Q,_ 

= £ 

f- '"̂  Pj November 16,2011 
^ ^ Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

< : 

^ 

h ir 

n 
re 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they caimot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 

mailto:jsonderm@hotmail.com
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Sincerely, 

J J Sonderman 
1065 Sand Run Rd 
Akron, OH 44313-4704 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:40 PM 
To: thamiel@woh.rr.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. Hamiel, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: thamielPwoh.rr.com [mailtc:thamiel(a)woh.rr.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 7:17 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

1 am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Tait Hamiel 
1814 Far Hills Ave 
Dayton, OH 45419-2533 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:40 PM 
To: redeye@cincic.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Mr. Raick, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: redeye(a)cincic.com rmailto:redeye(ia)cincic.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 7:16 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

1 am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers fi"om 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are stmggling to make ends meet, they caimot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Edward Raick 
6067 Yosemite Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45237-4943 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:39 PM 
To: fordmstr@columbus.rr.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. Scott, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From; fordmstr^columbus.rr.com [mailto:fordmstr(jacolumbus.rr.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 7:14 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

1 am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's fi-ee market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Jim Scott 
6856 Sparrow Ln 
Columbus, OH 43235-4255 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:39 PM 
To: losthannibal@yahoo.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Mr. Shirey, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. 1 have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: losthannibal(Q)yahoo.com rmallto:losthannibai(a)yahoo.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 7:11 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are stmggling to make ends meet, they caimot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 

mailto:losthannibal@yahoo.com
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Sincerely, 

brace shirey 
3662 Ranfield Rd 
Kent, OH 44240-6765 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:38 PM 
To: novaracer@live.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Mr. Culbertson, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: novaracer@live.com [mailto:novaracer(q)live.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 7:08 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Ronald Culbertson 
7545 N River Rd 
Springfield, OH 45502-9448 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:37 PM 
To: tgadness@roadrunner.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. Gadness, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: taadness(S)roadrunner.com [mailto:tgadness(g)roadrunner.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 7:07 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Terry Gadness 
3610 Cooper Foster Park Rd 
Vermilion, OH 44089-2622 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:37 PM 
To: 105stitches@gmail.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Ms. McKnight, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and tj^ing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: 105stitches(a)amail.com [mailto: 105stitches(a)qmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 7:07 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

1 am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
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supplier, thank you for your leadership. 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie McKnight 
820 Bandy Rd 
Deerfield, OH 44411-9718 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:36 PM 
To: richmetal@yahoo.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Ms. Hahn, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: richmetal(q)yahoo.com [mailto:richmetal(ia)yahoo.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 7:07 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Meta Hahn 

WESTERVILLE, OH 43081 

18 



Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:35 PM 
To: gidget60@frontier.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Ms. Samardge, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: aidQet60@frontier.com [maiito:qidQet60(gifrontier.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 7:06 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

1 am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, th£ink you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Carolyn Samardge 
781 VillandryDr 
Marion, OH 43302-6797 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:35 PM 
To: nurrecmp@hotmail.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Ms. Nurre, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: nurrecmp^hotmail.com [mailto:nurrecmp(ia)hotmail.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 7:06 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

1 am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Christine Nurre 
5346 Talloak Ct 
Cincinnati, OH 45247-7533 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:34 PM 
To: cjbaskew@aoi.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Ms. Askew, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case nimiber 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: cjbaskewOiaol.com [mailto:cibaskew(ia)aoi.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 7:04 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

1 am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Carol Askew 

, OH 44319 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:33 PM 
To: rojerbee@yahoo.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. Buhovecky, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. 1 have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: rojerbeelSyahoo.com [mailto:ro1erbee(Q)yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 7:03 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sitvoeteb^ 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:33 PM 
To: pegbrye@sbcglobal.net 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: peabrye(a)sbcqlobal.net rmailto:pegbp/e(5)sbcqlobal.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 7:02 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Lenor( j^enore 
2707 Saint Joseph Ave 
Columbus, OH 43204-2740 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:32 PM 
To: bmadisonl4@yahoo.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Mr. Madison, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case niraiber 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: bmadisonl4(aiyahoo.com fmaiito:bmadisonl4(ayahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 7:00 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Brennan Madison 
316 W Highland Ave 
Ada, OH 45810-1280 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:31 PM 
To: randye21@gmail.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Mr. Miller, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. 1 have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: randye21(g)qmail.com rmailto:randye21(g)qmail.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 6:58 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 16,2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Randy Miller 
750 Malvem Manor Dr 
apt 21 
Malvem, OH 44644-9690 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:31 PM 
To: sixpack82@hotmail.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Richardson, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. 1 have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may flnd your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: sixpack82(S)hotmail.com rmailto:sixpack82(ia)hotmail.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 6:58 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:30 PM 
To: rdoty@cinci.rr.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. Doty, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: rdoty@cinci. rr .com [mailto:rdoty(g)cinci.rr.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 6:57 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

1 am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Roger L. Doty 

Cincinnati, OH 45224 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:30 PM 
To: lisabesecker@embarqmail.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Ms. Besecker, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent cortespondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: lisabesecker(a)embarqmail.com [mailto:lisabesecker(a)embarqmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 6:55 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 16, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Lisa Besecker 
1043 Main Dr 
Greenville, OH 45331-3118 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:29 PM 
To: michaelapartin@gmail.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Partin, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent cortespondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: michaelapartin^qmail-com [mailto:michaeiapartin(ia)qmail.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 6:53 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 16,2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are straggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Michael A. & Ruth A. Partin 
37224 State Route 260 
Sycamore Vly, OH 43754-7507 
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